
Coughs, colds and back to school! 

The Royal College of Paediatrics & Child health (RCPCH) has issued some new up to date and 

evidence based guidance for parents and schools.  This information has been used to create the 

below flow chart for you.  Further information can be found using the link below 

www.rcpch.ac.uk/resources/covid-19-talking-children-families-about-returning-school-guiding-

principles 
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